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Bryan Parsell

From: Dearnell, Lori
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 2:45 PM
To: 'dc43@falcon1.net'
Subject: Portsmouth Ph1 $ Proposed work
Attachments: Minford Phone.pdf

Casey, 

I have attached the three drawings that I did for you.  Feel free to send me the coordinates of that new pole and I can 

plot in the drawing to see where it falls.  Let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Thanks, 

 

Lori Dearnell, P.E. 

Transportation Project Engineer 
 

HDR ONE COMPANY | Many Solutions 

9987 Carver Road |Suite 200|Cincinnati, OH|45242#4715 

Phone: 513.984.7540 | Fax: 513.984.7580   
Email: Lori.Dearnell@hdrinc.com 
  

 



1

Bryan Parsell

From: Dearnell, Lori
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2013 9:01 AM
To: Dearnell, Lori
Subject: FW: Lucasville Minford Rd/ Flowers Ison Rd

 

 

LORI DEARNELL 

P.E. 

HDR Engineering, Inc. 

Transportation Project Engineer 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: dc43@falcon1.net [mailto:dc43@falcon1.net]  

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2010 1:51 PM 

To: Dearnell, Lori 

Subject: Lucasville Minford Rd/ Flowers Ison Rd 

 

Lori, here are the GPS coordinates for the new pole and the new splitter cabinet.  Thanks 

again for your help. 

 

the new pole will be N38.51.717 / W082.53.946, the new splitter will be N38.51.721/ W082. 

53.950 

 

Thanks, 

Casey Neal 

Minford Telephone Co. 

 








